
RECOGNITION BRICK ORDER
The Allen Healthcare Foundation is offering you the opportunity to 
select an engraved recognition brick for your support of the Allen Parish 
Hospital Addition. The engraved bricks will become a permanent part of 
our community hospital and will be incorporated into the construction of 
the hospital addition.

The bricks are available in 4” x 8” or 8” x 8” sizes and are engraved using 
state of the art laser technology, ensuring long lasting strength and 
durability. Please choose your own special message by using the block grid 
attached.  

You may individualize a brick for you, your family, honor a loved one, or 
make a memoriam.

It’s easy to get started! Read on for details about how to take advantage 
of this exceptional program that will allow your family to become a 
permanent part of Allen Parish Hospital.

Ordering opens December 11, 2023 and closes March 1, 2024.  Bricks will be 
installed in the spring of 2024. There’s a limited space so place your order 
as soon as possible.

Also available for Christmas gifting, please ask and you will receive a 
certificate to give to a loved one describing their forever gift.
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